23rd October 2010

Dear Mike,

In light of our dads commissioned sculpture (by Tasman District Council for Richmond) "The Kaka Beak".

We, Sam, Jacinda, Miro Mitchell are formally requesting that it remains in the Motueka Township, as part of the Tasman District Council.

Within our hearts, we feel a very strong spiritual connection with his final piece of art and need this to stand as a memorial of our love for our dad, granddad, friend, and local artist, whose choice of medium reflected some of dad's characteristics like strength and resilience.

Our dad's mana lives within this sculpture.

We hope you will feel and look favourably on this request and grant it.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Sam Mitchell

fan Illtchell

Jacinda Mitchell

Mitchell

Miro Mitchell

Millitenell